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June 22, 2011 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Daniel E. Solander 
David L. Taylor  
Rocky Mountain Power    
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
    
RE:  Docket Nos. 10-035-44, “In the Matter of the Rocky Mountain Power Proposed 

Standardized Interconnection and Net Metering Service Agreements and Net Metering 
Facilities” and 10-035-45, “In the Matter of the Rocky Mountain Power Proposed 
Standardized Non-Net Metering Agreements” 

 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
On May 2 and 3, 2011, pursuant to the Commission’s April 21, 2011, Report and Order (Order) 
in the above referenced dockets, Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) filed revised standard 
interconnection forms and agreements and an Errata Application for Electrical Interconnection 
Generating Facility – Level 2 or 3 Interconnection Review, respectively (Standard 
Interconnection Forms). On June 8, 2011, the Division filed a memorandum indicating it had 
reviewed the Company’s Standard Interconnection Forms and found that the Company adhered 
to the Commission’s Order.   

The Commission has reviewed the Company’s revised Standard Interconnection Forms and the 
Division’s memo.  Now therefore, the Company’s Standard Interconnection Forms are approved 
by the Commission effective April 1, 2011.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
    
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary
D#207452 


